



NJSFWC GARDEN DISTRICT - WOMAN'S CLUB OF MEDFORD, NJ

And the people stayed home. And read books, and listened, and rested, and exercised, and made art, and played games, and learned new ways of being, and were still. And listened more deeply. Some meditated, some prayed, some danced. Some met their shadows. And the people began to think differently.

And the people healed. And in the absence of people living in ignorant, dangerous, mindless, and heartless ways, the earth began to heal.

And when the danger passed, and the people joined together again, they grieved their losses, and made new choices, and dreamed new images, and created new ways to live and heal the earth fully, as they had been healed.

~ Kitty O'Meara







Dates to Remember

April 8 ~ Passover Begins

April 9 ~ General Meeting 7:00 PM Online

April 12 ~ Easter Sunday

April 20 ~ Scholarship Application

Deadline

Please visit
coronavirus.gov
for the latest updates
from the CDC.

April Program

The April 2020 General
Meeting will take place virtually.
The link will be sent to all members
via email. If you would like to
join us please email your request to
MedfordWomansClub@gmail.com



Updates/Cancellations

We are continuing our Flower Baskets on Main project at this time. Please spread the word to anyone who may be interested in sponsorship of a basket. Further updates will be announced as needed.

The Princess Empowerment Event that was presented to us at our March meeting by founder Rebecca Leavens has been postponed.

The NJSFWC luncheon that was to be held April 16, 2020 has been cancelled

The township wide yard sale and clean up day has been cancelled.

Our scholarship process is still active.

This year everything is being done via email and is therefore safe.

The date for application has been moved to April 20, 2020.



Our March book club meeting was postponed. The book Verity by Colleen Hoover will be discussed at a future date and time to be determined.

The next selection is Precious Victims by Don Weber and Charles Bosworth, Jr. Discussion date, time and location to be determined.



Things to Consider

Many of our local restaurants have made contributions to our charitable events in the past.

It is now time to pay them back.

Many are open for curbside pick up as well as delivery.

If you do not feel comfortable with that at this time,
please consider purchasing a gift card for
future use.

Our scholarship offering is currently active.

If you know any females residing within the 08055 zip code who are planning to further their education after high school graduation, please make them aware of our scholarship.

Applications are accepted via email only and are due April 20. Please see our website for further details.

We continue to collect non-graphic magazines, books and greeting cards for the residents of Ancora Psychaitric Hospital.

Julie will collect anything you have at meetings throughout the year.

April Birthdays

Denise Dolce ~ April 6 Susan Michaelides ~ April 7



General Federation of Women's Clubs Fun Facts

During the 2000s, GFWC members contributed \$180,000 for a fully-equipped ambulance for use by the New York Fire Department in response to the loss of equipment suffered during the terrorist attacks on September 11, 2001.

www.GFWC.org